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         Can You Identify This Vehicle?  
 

The Pend Oreille County Sheriff’s Office is asking for help from the public in 

identifying the suspects and vehicle involved in a hit and run collision which 

caused non-life threatening injuries to a pedestrian at the Ione Town Park on 

August 14, 2017.  On that date at approximately 4:15pm a 58 year old male, 

reported being struck by a vehicle while walking his dog in the Park.  The vehicle, 

described as a grey or dark grey sedan with possibly up to four occupants, fled the 

scene after hitting the man.     

 

 
 

The Pend Oreille County Sheriff’s Office is asking the public for information that 

could identify the vehicle and occupants of this vehicle.  Anyone with possible 

information is asked to call the Pend Oreille County Sheriff’s Office at 509-447-

1980.   ###   
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